
Notice Regarding Board Members Attending the 
Welcome Back District Breakfast 

July 26, 2022 
 
A quorum of Governing Board members of Yuma Elementary School District Number 
One may attend a Welcome Back District Breakfast at Castle Dome Middle School, 2353 
S. Otondo Drive, Yuma, AZ 85365, Tuesday, July 26, 2022 from 7am-8:30am. No board 
action will occur. 
 
 
This notice shall be posted at least twenty-four (24) hours prior to the meeting in the window, 
beside the main entrance of the District Administration Office, 450 West Sixth Street, Yuma, 
Arizona 85364, and such other public places or through the public media as is reasonable and 
practicable. 
 


